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4.7 Deputy M.R. Scott of St. Brelade of the Chair of the Privileges and Procedures Committee 

regarding States Members who have attended cyber-security training (OQ.55/2025): 

Further to the response to Written Question 428/2024, will the Chair state the number of States Members 

who have attended cyber-security training, offered as part of the States Greffe programme of training 

for Members, during this political term? 

Connétable K. Shenton-Stone of St. Martin (Chair, Privileges and Procedures Committee): 

Further to my answer to Written Question 428/2024, 7 States Members attended the whole of the cyber-

security session held on 3rd December 2024 with a further 2 Members attending some of the session.  

4.7.1 Deputy M.R. Scott: 

That is a little alarming.  I am interested in any leadership that the P.P.C. (Privileges and Procedures 

Committee) has shown in this area.  Could the chair of the P.P.C. disclose what percentage of her 

committee has attended the training that was offered and what amount has been given by her committee 

to discuss the importance of good cyber-security practice by Members of the States Assembly?  

The Connétable of St. Martin: 

I am not certain how many Members of my committee attended the training, but I would like to point 

out to Deputy Scott that I, like many Members in here, have very busy schedules.  Looking at my diary 

for 3rd December, it was a really busy day, and I, like many Members in this Assembly, was committed 

to meetings, et cetera, elsewhere.  However, I would welcome the opportunity to receive cyber-security 

training, and I am aware that the Deputy has not been able to attend all training sessions being by the 

Greffe for other things due to a busy schedule.  I can find out how many of my Members went and, yes, 

P.P.C. has discussed cyber-security training.  

 

 

 


